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THE CORPORATE PLAN 2016-2020 

 

PUBLIC ITEM   

This item is for consideration in the public part of the meeting. 

SUMMARY OF INFORMATION 

The link in the report is to the proposed Corporate Plan strategic objectives and outcomes for the period 
2016-2020.  The Corporate Plan is developed through consultation and feedback with stakeholders 
based on the key strategic responsibilities of the Council. The Plan takes into consideration emerging 
legislation, policy and changes in resources and responsibilities and is informed by partners, elected 
members and external organizations. 

The Corporate Plan is a high level strategic document that forms part of the Council’s budget and policy 
framework. The document has developed over time and is presented as a single sided ‘poster’ style 
matrix with long term outcomes, medium term targets and short term specific actions. The plan is part 
of a wider performance management framework and links with the Directorate Service Plans developed 
each year. 

The current Corporate Plan expires in 2016, the revised plan outlines the key achievements that the 
council will deliver between 2016 and 2020. Members can submit comments, suggestions or feedback 
on the Corporate Plan by emailing alex.scrivens@fylde.gov.uk or calling 01253 658543. The final draft 
will be presented to Full Council in December for approval.   

 

SOURCE OF INFORMATION 
Current legislation in all service areas. 
Local Government Association guidance. 
District Council Network advice, initiatives and projects. 
Service Plans. 
Partner consultation, research and feedback. 
Medium Term Financial Forecast. 
Resident Survey and other customer feedback mechanisms. 

 

LINK TO INFORMATION 

Proposed Corporate Plan 2016-2020 

 

mailto:alex.scrivens@fylde.gov.uk
http://fylde.cmis.uk.com/fylde/MeetingsCalendar/tabid/70/ctl/ViewMeetingPublic/mid/397/Meeting/140/Committee/20/Default.aspx


WHY IS THIS INFORMATION BEING GIVEN TO THE COMMITTEE? 

The information is being included on the agenda of every committee in the November cycle of meetings 
to ensure that all elected members are aware of the opportunity to provide comment, suggestion and 
seek clarification on the proposed Corporate Plan.  

 

FURTHER INFORMATION 

Allan Oldfield, allano@fylde.gov.uk 01253 658500 
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